

Worcestershire County Council

HINDLIP C.E. FIRST SCHOOL

Droitwich Road, Fernhill Heath, Worcester, WR3 8RJ Tel. 01905 453455

e-mail: office@hindlipfirst.worcs.sch.uk
Website: hindlipfirst.worcs.sch.uk
Executive Head: Mr Gromski



19th January 2024

Dear Parents/carers,

As part of Orange Class topic on Ancient Egypt, we have arranged for The History Man to deliver an educational workshop that will enable the children to gain a better understanding and reinforce the learning we are doing in school. The date for the workshop is 20th February 2024 and will take place in school.

The children will learn about Egyptian life, the geography and origins of the Egyptians with a presentation involving lots of handling of artefacts. We will move on to weapons from stone to bronze, clothes, ceramics, houses, food, toys and games.

Afterwards lunch we will look at clay Scarab Beetle, Shabti and Soul Houses. Activities will include drawing, dressing up and games.

Glo who will lead the workshops is very knowledgeable, enthusiastic and engaging and this is certain to be a very memorable visit that will bring the learning to life and ignite a further passion for learning through this topic.

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £11.50 to cover this cost of this workshop.

Please return the attached form and make a payment by Friday 9^{th} February using Payments 4Schools.

Whilst no child will be excluded on the grounds of finance, if insufficient contributions are not received the trip may not go ahead. Please speak to either myself or Mr Uren if you have any queries or problems regarding payment.

Orange Class history workshop on 20th February 2024

Yours sincerely

Mrs Herbert

Class Teacher

My child	will be attending the Ancient Egyptian workshop.
I have paid £11.50 via F	ayments4schools my receipt number is
Signed	